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PRESS RELEASE

Friday May 11th, 2012

COCA-COLA AND CHICKEN BARN REUNITE IN NEW LOCATION
WHEN CHICKEN BARN OPENS its new location on May 16th, there will be an addition to the menu.

Chicken Barn is opening its fourth restaurant in the Coverley Villages. In addition to their popular selections, they will be serving Coca-Cola.
Chicken Barn and Coca-Cola have reunited after a five-year break.
 
BBC Brand Manager, Clifford Gooding-Edghill, explained: "We are happy that we have been able to restore this relationship and look forward to a mutually profitable partnership.   Barbados Bottling Company Ltd (BBC), a subsidiary company of Banks Holdings Ltd, will therefore provide the chain of restaurants with various beverage solutions including Coca-Cola and Frutee."
 
Chicken Barn, now in its 45th year of operation, has three other locations in Bay Street, Bridgetown; Warrens, St. Michael and Worthing, Christ Church.

 
Managing Director of Chicken Barn, Peter Hynam, said the time is right for this business arrangement.
 

“We are pleased to be venturing into a new location and in these tough economic times, our agreement with Coca-Cola is a good merger," he stated. "Coca-Cola is a good product and this is a good synergy as we endeavour to continue providing great service and value to the public.”
 
Coca-Cola celebrated its 125th anniversary last year and several global activities were hosted to mark the milestone. Globally, the brand is also known for its environmentally friendly programmes and strong corporate responsibility.
 
CAP. 1 BBC Brand Manager, Clifford Gooding-Edghill.
